
 

 

23rd May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Early Years Fun Day 

 

We would like to invite you to the Early Years Fun Day on Friday 5th July.   

 

Nursery 

We would like to invite all Nursery parents to come in from 11:15 a.m. until 12:45 p.m.  During 
the Nursery Fun Day, we will have a variety of PE equipment for you to use with your children, as 
well as some joint games to play. We are aiming to have our picnic all together between 11:45am 
and 12:15pm.  Please bring in a picnic to share with your child. 

 

If your child is in morning Nursery please drop your child off as normal at 8:45 a.m. and then 
come to join us for the Fun Day at 11:15 a.m.  You and your child are then welcome to stay with 

us until 12:45 p.m.  

 

If your child is in afternoon Nursery please come along with your child at 11:15 a.m. to join in 
with our Fun Day.  You will be welcome to join us until 12:45 p.m. and you can then collect your 

child as normal at 3:15pm. 

 

Please can you support us in helping to keep your child safe by supervising them throughout this 

event.  We will obviously supervise all the children whose parents/carers are unable to attend.   

 

When you arrive, please go directly into the Early Years outdoor area via the normal gates. 

 

Please indicate on the Google form below whether you are able to attend.   

https://forms.gle/64oFjvqm9vpS3peN9 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all there. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Nursery Team   

https://forms.gle/64oFjvqm9vpS3peN9

